
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 26 April 2024 

 

 
This week in preschool… 

 

We have enjoyed learning all about farm animals 

and their babies. We have built little farms for 

our animals (including some dinosaurs!)  

 

We really enjoyed creating our own farm scene 

based on the story of “What the Ladybird 

Heard”.  

 

We worked really hard to match numbers to 

quantities and made repeating patterns in lots of 

different ways.  

 

We also practised learning to hear the oral blend 

in words like hen, cow, pig and dog. (e.g. hearing 

that d-o-g makes “dog”) 

 

We really enjoyed our forest school session and 

we made cloud windows to look at the sky and our 

surroundings. Please remember your wellies and 

forest school kit - all of it must be left at 

school.  

 

We will be welcoming Ms Badley to our team  

next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week in Cherry Class 

We will be learning all about 

woodland animals and there will 

be many different activities 

based on the story of “The 

Gruffalo”.  

We will look closely at Matisse’s 

art work and make pictures using 

curvy and wavy shapes.  

We will use junk modelling items 

to make animals.  

The children will continue to 

develop their mark making skills 

by using paint, crayons and 

chalks.  

Finally, the children will continue 

to take part in fun activities 

from our phonics programme. 

 

   

 

We have been playing in our new playhouse! 

 

- 

Homework 

 

As we will be learning about woodland animals 

perhaps you can you take a woodland walk this 

weekend.  If you find any exciting treasures 

please bring them in!  If you find the Gruffalo 

please be careful!  
 


